
 

HATCH VALLEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

P.O. Box 790 ♦ Hatch, NM 87937 

Phone: (575) 267-8200 ♦ Fax No: (575) 267-8202 
 

 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 

 

  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Hatch Valley 

Public Schools’ Board of Education may be present at the Hatch 

High School Commons Area for the Beginning of the School Year  

Activities:  

 

 

July 23, 2024 at 7:30 AM: Breakfast 

 

July 26, 2024 at Noon: Lunch 

 

 

   

 

 

     Dated at Hatch, New Mexico, July 19, 2024 

     /s/ Richard Marquez, President 

     Board of Education 

     Hatch Valley Public Schools 

 

   

https://youtube.com/live/YVSa75yUS4o?feature=share

